
Urgent Infrastructure Maintenance
in Your Community

ABOUT THE PROJECT
The Metropolitan Water District of Southern
California is conducting an urgent repair to the
Santa Monica Feeder, a key pipeline in our
regional water delivery system. These
improvements will ensure we continue to
provide reliable water supplies to our 26
member agencies that serve 19 million
customers in Southern California. 

The Santa Monica Feeder extends 24 miles to
distribute water to the cities of Glendale,
Burbank, Los Angeles, Beverly Hills and Santa
Monica. A significant leak has been detected in
the pipeline and requires immediate attention.
Work will include excavation for external
inspection and repair.

SCHEDULE
The activities are scheduled to begin at 4 a.m. on
April 9 and continue for several days until the work
is complete. 

WHAT TO EXPECT 
You may notice the following:

Crews, vehicles, and equipment
Noise due to construction, excavation and
equipment
Traffic impacts and lane restrictions. Please
allow for extra time if traveling through the area

PROJECT LOCATION
The work will occur on N. Santa Monica Blvd. in Beverly
Hills between Moreno Drive and Wilshire Blvd. 

The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California is a state-established cooperative of 26 member
agencies–cities and public water agencies–that serve about 19 million people in six counties. Metropolitan
imports water from the Colorado River and Northern California to supplement local supplies, and helps its
members to develop increased water conservation, recycling, storage, and other resource-management
programs.

WATER SERVICE TO RESIDENCES AND
BUSINESSES WILL NOT BE DISRUPTED.
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FOR MORE INFORMATION Thank you for 
your patience. CommunityRelations@mwdh2o.com

Rupam Soni: (213)217-7262
Community Relations Team Manager

www.mwdh2o.com

Water service to residences and businesses will not be disrupted. 


